
[DIV24] Announcing APA 2022 Travel Grants 

 

From: Gary Brill 

Sent: Friday, April 01, 2022 11:44 AM 

To: DIV24@LISTS.APA.ORG 

Subject: [DIV24] Announcing APA 2022 Travel Grants 

  

Dear colleagues, 

For those of you who are Student Affiliates of APA Division 24 or Early Career Psychologists and 
are traveling to Minneapolis to attend the 2022 APA Convention (August 4-6), please find 
attached the application form for a Student/Early Career Psychologist Travel Award.  We 
encourage both continuing and new student members to apply. 

A limited number of awards will be granted, ranging in value from $100 to $500.  This financial 
support is intended to help offset costs associated with travel to the APA 
convention:  transportation, lodging, additional meals, and incidentals.  Awardee selection is 
based on financial need, service involvement, academic commitment, and intended future STPP 
involvement.  Recipients are selected by a committee of students and faculty through a blind 
review process. 

**Please note:  The applications are due May 31, 2022. 

To submit your application or if you have any questions, please contact me 
at gbrill@rutgers.edu  

Looking forward to hearing from you, 
Gary Brill, Awards Chair 
Society for Theoretical & Philosophical Psychology 
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